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On the eve of March 8 (Women’s Day in Russia), we went to our old friends at the orphanage in Zelyoniy, Tver 
region. We conducted five different workshops: two on drawing for the production of prints and cards, and 
the most delicious – cooking, in which the children made the cakes themselves. 

  

We had a table with cakes and yoghurts and gifts for all the kids. The children played active games and sang 
Christian songs with a group of volunteers from the Awana Children’s club from Kolchugino. 

  

As usual, there was a lot of talking and fun. The Bible says that God is a God of orphans and widows. Much has 
been said. 
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Natalia Ponomareva says: “We have a great team and it is a great blessing, all with different talents, and 
together we are really strong! 

We brought a huge teddy bear, which really impressed the children and the administration of the orphanage. 
Everything was great. I love children very much and am so happy that not only I, but many are actively joining 
our team and serving and giving love to the children, it’s so cool!” 

  

More photos of our group are available on Vkontakte (Social Network site). 

http://vk.com/album-39183691_229390415 

Our Rehab ministry is doing very good! Already a year we have two Rehab Centers and currently both of them are full 
with former addicts and criminals who have a good chance to start a new life with the Lord. Altogether we have around 
25 people on the program. 

  

Last Sunday we baptized 7 brothers and sister Lyuda. Four from one Center and four from the other. We are glad that 
the Lord is doing His great work of salvation! 
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More pictures can be seen here. 
http://vk.com/album-30730111_230863575 
 
Thank you for your support, it is very important to know that we are not alone. 
 
Andrei Blinkov 
 


